

16th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

We will be holding a cake sale on Friday 27th September 2019 at 3pm in the school hall. Our sales will be donated to the Macmillan charity. Each class will be baking a variety of cakes/biscuits and other sweet goodies to sell.

Reminder to all Year 4 parents that the on-line portal to register your child for Middle School is now open, please see the Northumberland County Council website.

Many thanks Mr O Flitcroft Head Teacher



16th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

We will be holding a cake sale on Friday 27th September 2019 at 3pm in the school hall. Our sales will be donated to the Macmillan charity. Each class will be baking a variety of cakes/biscuits and other sweet goodies to sell.

Reminder to all Year 4 parents that the on-line portal to register your child for Middle School is now open, please see the Northumberland County Council website.

Many thanks Mr O Flitcroft Head Teacher